
From:   Joe Thorsheim   

To:   Behnam Ghaffari   
Date:   August 25, 2021

Subject:   FCC File No. 0677-EX-CN-2021
----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
Message:

In lieu of obtaining written consent from AWS licensees, Inistu has chosen to remove 1755-1780 MHz
from each location. The application has been updated to reflect these changes.   

Please let us know if anything else is needed.

Thanks

Joe Thorsheim


